
July 21, 2019

RE: My comments on the GMUG Forest Plan Revision Working Draft

Dear Dear GMUG Forest Plan Revision Team,

I have the following comments related to the Working Draft of the GMUG Forest Plan
Revision:

As before, I strongly recommend keeping the 2007 draft plan's designation of
Granite Basin as wilderness (see my extensive 8/27/2018 comments).

In addition, I recently hiked to Little Pass Creek, and I was entranced by it beauty,
and natural wildlife habitat.  Therefore, I strongly support the Community
Conservation Proposal for this area to be designated as wilderness.

Sincerely,
Dale Stahl
134 Alpine Ct
Crested Butte, CO 81224


